
 

 

 
 

 

 

Have you got what it takes to enter the St Faith’s Extreme Reading Challenge 2022? 
 

 

  

Email your photo to Miss Johnson 
kljohnson@stfaiths.co.uk or print off and bring to 

the library after the Easter holidays. 

 
Winners from each year group will receive a prize!  

We cannot wait to see what you come up with! 
 


